Newsletter No. 2 October 2021



What has happened so far?

Partners have started developing three modules which aim to increase awareness about climate change among VET trainees.

The first training module introduces the topics of climate change and the effects on agriculture and climate adaptation through permaculture.

In the second training module, which is developed for cook training, the trainees learn to recognize the quality and taste differences between ecologically produced and conventionally produced products.

The curriculum of the third training module will enable the trainees to know the production get to processes of permaculture, to take into account material consumption and energy consumption and, in a step, to identify further production steps in which resources remain unused.

Next steps

Once the modules are completed, they will be implemented in VET schools in Cyprus, Germany, Poland and Portugal.

Such implementation is set to happen in the next couple of months and will involve over 100 trainees from said countries.

Moreover, it will include the development of practical projects in cooperation with permaculture companies from each country.



Now also on Instagram!

In addition to the project's website and Facebook Page, you can now follow us on Instagram as well: @permavet_erasmusproject.



The 2nd Transnational Meeting happened in Poland!

Due to pandemic restrictions, until now, all contacts between partners happened online. However, on the 15th and 16th of September 2021, the consortium has finally met in person for the first time!

The meeting happened in Ziołowy beautiful, unique Zakatek! This agritourism facility is located in the heart of the cleanest region of Poland, Podlasie, and is known for having more than 1,500 varieties of medicinal and aromatic plants.



The meeting was very important to present the progress in each module and to organise and define strategy for their а implementation in VET schools in the participating countries.

















